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March 13, 2019

Roger Lee McCauley, M.D.
A Storehouse for Jesus

675 East Lexington Road
Mocksville, NC 27028

Dear Dr. McCauley:

The North Carolina Medical Board (“NC Board”) has concluded its investigation related to the
action taken against your West Virginia medical license by the West Virginia Board of Medicine
(“WV Board”). As aresult, the NC Board voted to issue you this public letter of concern. The
NC Board does not consider a public letter of concern to be a disciplinary action or a limitation
or restriction on your NC medical license.

The Board is concerned that on November 8, 2018, you entered into a Consent Order with the
WYV Board requiring you to satisfy a continuing medical education (“CME”) deficiency for the
reporting period of July 1, 2015, through June 30, 2017, by completing forty-four (44) hours of
CME. This action was based on findings by the WV Board that you certified on your June 19,
2017, renewal application to the WV Board that you had complied with all the CME
requirements to renew your WV license. However, after being randomly selected for an annual
CME audit, it was discovered that you had not completed all required CME.

The NC Board urges you to take steps to ensure the conduct giving rise to the NC Board’s
concern does not happen again. Otherwise, the NC Board may vote to commence formal
disciplinary proceedings against your NC medical license. If that happens, this letter may be
entered into evidence in determining the appropriate discipline.

This public letter of concern is a public record within the meaning of Chapter 132 of the North
Carolina General Statutes and is subject to public inspection and dissemination as required by
that law. It will be reported to the Federation of State Medical Boards. It will not be reported to
the National Practitioner Data Bank.

Sincerely,

Lt Yool

Barbara E. Walker, D.O.
President
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Consent and Waiver

I, Roger Lee McCauley, M.D., would like to resolve this matter without the need for
more formal proceedings and consent to the Board’s issuance of this public letter of concern in
resolution of the above matter. I hereby waive any requirement under any law or rule that this
public letter of concern be served on me.

Consented to this the 59 day of H vl ,2019.

by Dut v Gl

Rogelj Lee McCauley, M.D.

State of NQ
B SV

County of

I I:a;H/i L/(QL A HD pa5(¢€ ¢ , do hereby certify that Roger Lee McCauley,
M.D. personally appeared before me this day and acknowledged the due execution of the
foregoing instrument.

Witness my hand and official seal this the 55 day of Mo h ,2019.
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